

Newsletter

"Together we achieve excellence in our education, explore our special gifts, and love and follow Jesus"

21th June 2013

Dear Parents

As the summer term progresses we have news and events to share. Please take a few moments to read our stories.

Thought for the week

It is always good to take a few minutes to give thanks for the many blessings we receive:



We thank God and praise him for his many gifts.

Father of Jesus,
We praise you and give you glory
For the wonderful things you do for us;
For life and health,
for friends and family,
for this splendid day.

Amen.

Dates for your diaries!

June

Tues 25th Transition workshop for Yr6 & Wed 26th

Wed 26th Yr 4 continue to learn about the War with a visit from 4 senior citizens

Newham London

Thurs 27th Transition day for pupils going to St Bonaventure's and St Angela's

Fri 28th Assemblies - RK & 4D

July

Tues 2nd Full Governing Body Meeting
Wed 3rd Choir Singing at St John's Church in

Stratford at 1.10pm

Thurs 4th Yr6 Transition Day at John Bosco Camp

Fri 5th International Day

9.30am Mass in St Francis' church

Highlights

Children in Reception enjoy the RONEC Carnival.













Newsletter

"Together we achieve excellence in our education, explore our special gifts, and love and follow Jesus"

A few children in Year 5 attended the Respectful RE conference







Nursery travelled by DLR to a theatre in the O2 centre to see "In the Night Garden"









Our Choir prepare for their performance in St John's with a visit from a professional singer



Reminders

Our children always look very smart in their full school uniform which is a white shirt, school tie, school jumper, navy trousers, skirt or pinafore dress, white or black socks or tights and black shoes. In the summer term girls have the option to wear a light blue and white checked summer dresses.

There is also a school cap and fleece that may be worn. Other caps and jumpers should not be worn.









Newham London

